am writing in support of HB 2616. |
pelieve expanding access to raw dairy
products would be of benefit to both
consumers and producers. As a consumer,
| am very interested in the benefits of raw
dairy products and understand them to be
very safe when animals are raised and
kept in appropriate, healthy condition. |
would appreciate the opportunity to obtain
these products more easily from local
producers in Eastern Oregon rather than
sometimes having to drive to Idaho to
putchase them.




